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Dear Parent/Carer 

Battle of the Planets 

Year 1 to Year 6  

As you will be aware, Battle of the Planets, takes place on Monday 

14th July.   

Children need to come to school in their PE kit and their school 

jumper/cardigan.  Trainers should be worn.  They also need to bring an 

additional drink of water for refreshment purposes only (labelled with their 

name on).  If the sun is out, we ask that your child has sun cream applied 

prior to arriving at school. A sun hat should also be worn (please label).  

The day will start at 9.00 am so please be prompt.   

For those children having a school meal, there will be ‘fish & 

chips’ available.  If your child normally brings a packed lunch 

but would like to join in, the cost is £2.50 for those not on free 

school meals, or in Years 1 to 2.  Please pay via the school office. 

School finishes at the normal time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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